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Summer is Defiantly Here!!!

   Meadowland’s fiscal year is closed with all assessments received. Financially we are in good shape for the coming year. Everyone’s big focus this season has been the lack of rain and what it is doing to our yards and foundations. We have had to have some repairs done to the perimeter fencing because of this very reason. Everything is either sinking or pulling away from the foundation.
    
    Everyone is making a considerable effort to get your yards and outside of your homes in tip top shape, which because of our drought involves watering of your yards and foundations. We are aware this is a struggle for all of us , but we can only hope our efforts will pay off and no one will experience cracked slabs. The Board
truly appreciates everyone’s hard work and dedication to keeping our neighborhood the kind of place we can all be proud of.

 The Fourth of July is right around the corner and all the festivities that come with it. Because of the dry conditions, Brazoria County has limited both the time they can sell and the types of fireworks that can be sold. If you have fireworks at your home, please be careful. Also, please remember to clean up the debris from the fireworks around your property and in the street.

Sincerely,
M.P.O.A. Board     !HAVE A SAFE SUMMER!

***The opinions or statements contained in this newsletter are strictly those of the author and not intended as a rule or directed to anyone in particular***
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